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We are having a great time as we continue to learn about trees. We 

explored trees and tree parts. We collected different leaves and made 

leaf rubbings and bark rubbings. We learned about deciduous trees 

and evergreen trees. We discovered lots of interesting things that 

grow on trees, like moss and fungi, and food that grows on trees, like 

fruit and nuts. We learned about the many different animals that 

live in or around trees and the types of homes they build there. Our 

discovery web continues to grow (on our whiteboard) as we learn 

and discover more about trees. Our books this week included, Henny 

Penny, When the Monkeys Came Back and The Grouchy Ladybug. They 

all feature something about trees.  

We continue to work on phonemic awareness through poems and 

songs with rhyming words, counting word parts, and letter 

identification. In math, we played counting games, counted objects 

and matched the amount to the correct numeral, and counted and 

identified numbers to 10. We played the game Sparky to help us with 

our shapes, colors and taking turns.  

Since our color days were interrupted by Red Ribbon/Bully Week, we 

are going to start our color days over: M-Pink, T-white, TH-red, F-

gray. We will begin moving through the alphabet with a letter each 

day using our Handwriting Without Tears workbooks and other 

engaging activities.  

Menu: 

M: soybutter and jelly sandwhich, chips and salsa 

T: Turkey ham and cheese croissant, carrots 

W: No School 

TH: yogurt cheese plate, grape tomatoes 

F: turkey ham and cheese lunch kit, carrots 

*Milk and fresh fruit is served with each meal. 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, 11/ 11: Veterans Day Holiday 

November 25-27: Thanksgiving Holidays 

Have a great weekend!! 



 

 

 

 

 


